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All Are Welcome! A Member of Blessed Teresa of Calcutta Deanery 
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Dear People of God,

Today we will continue with some Irish history. As I mentioned last week, Brendan and Columba were 
monks and Bridget of Kildare was a nun. All three were founders of religious houses in an era when printing 
was unknown. If you wanted a copy of the Bible or the works of Aristotle or perhaps the writings of the early 
Church Fathers, you had to find one and make a copy. You may recall these works as Illuminated Manuscripts 
which were meticulously handmade with magnificent illustrations. Everyone likely knows the most famous of 
these, the Book of Kells, is held by the library of Trinity University in Dublin. There are others and they play a 
vital role in today’s understanding and practice of Christianity.

During the so-called Dark Ages many of the original works on the mainland copied by the Irish monks 
and nuns disappeared as various conquerors stole everything of value, including written manuscripts. All of 
that going back and forth led to many of the written works being destroyed, lost or divided into various               
pieces. None of that occurred in Ireland where copies remained intact until the English                                   
reductions. Because copying those works had been a major project, if one copy got lost, there were others of 
equal beauty and originality. Much of what we have today has been handed own from those Irish originals.

As for the practice of our faith, the Irish monks, especially those who hit the road to spread the Good 
News, wanted to make things easy for their audiences, most of whom were unlettered [they could neither read 
nor write]. Rather than produce a written Bible, copiers made sure to illustrate many of the stories, psalms and 
other books of the Bible so people who couldn’t read would still be able to get the idea if they managed to get to 
a church which had a copy. Considered important teaching devices, many of those illustrations were translated 
into the windows; many of today’s magnificent art glass windows are a direct result of that Irish idea.

Because those early evangelizers also wanted to make the celebration of the sacraments simpler, they 
began to develop rituals which were easier to understand and to administer. Perhaps the most powerful of these 
was the introduction of private, auricular confession [the way we do it today]. In much of southern Europe, it 
was still the custom to go to the cathedral and confess in front of the crowd, an embarrassing event which led to 
the rule about confessing serious sin at least once a year during Lent. Irish monks invited sinners of every stripe 
to simply come to a priest, confess only to him and celebrate God’s love in the words of absolution. As with 
anything, though, it didn’t take long for people to wonder if their penance was adequate for the sin so the monks 
came up with a unique solution: the Penitential, a book which listed every possible sin and an appropriate      
recompense for having committed it. Steal a dime form Mom’s purse? The Penitential could be opened to the 
chapter on stealing and the list could be read by the monk who then knew that a penance of one hour of hard 
work done without payment was adequate to make up for what Mom had lost. Note that the penance was an 
act, not a prayer, and could be done without a big sign announcing somebody was doing penance. Private     
auricular penance was immensely popular.

Irish history enables us to not only learn about the 4 major patronal saints but also to see how the       
passage of time influenced our understanding and practice of Christianity.

The Sacrament of Baptism is regularly celebrated during or after the Eucharistic Liturgy. Registered 
parishioners are asked to arrange for the Baptismal Preparation Class and the Liturgical Celebration by calling the Parish Office.

RCIA is the process of growing in your faith and love of God. Weekly       
gatherings take place from September until Easter.  If you are interested in learning about Catholicism and joining us please call the 
church @ 419-243-1829. 

The Sacrament of Penance is celebrated at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday at IC, 9:30 a.m. at HSP and 10:30 a.m. at IC every 
Sunday or by appointment.

Anyone planning to be married must contact the parish at least six months in advance. The exact date and time of 
your wedding should not be determined until after consultation with a priest or deacon. If either party has previously been civilly or 
religiously married, the Presider is not permitted to set a date for the wedding without resolving the previous marriage.

When a parishioner is admitted to the hospital, nursing home, or confined to home because of age 
or infirmity, please call the Parish Office. Parishioners are ready to visit and to bring Holy Communion. When one is seriously ill, the 
healing Presence of the Lord should be requested in the Sacrament of the Sick.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



IMMACULATE CONCEPTION                               
TOLEDO, OHIO June 2, 2024

CALENDAR

June 1-9, 2024

Hello!
Welcome to Immaculate Conception, 
where all are truly made a welcome part 
of our parish family, whether in        
Ministry, Service, or Leadership. Here, 
all are God’s children, their dignity as 
God’s own affirmed and celebrated. If 
you are interested in becoming a        
parishioner, please call the parish office 
at (419)243-1829. You can also find 
registration forms for new parishioners 
on the visitor’s stand at the back of the 
church or online at www.iccatdarby.org. 
We hope to see you again soon!                         

Sat. 3:30 pm       Immaculate Conception Confessions 
4:00 pm       Immaculate Conception Mass      

Msgr. Chris
Intention: David Barker

Sun. 8:00 am       Historic St. Patrick Mass 
Msgr. Chris

9:30 am       Historic St. Patrick Confessions                                                                               
10:00 am     Historic St. Patrick Mass                                    

Fr. Rudi
10:30 am     Immaculate Conception Confessions                           
11:00 am     Immaculate Conception 

Msgr. Chris
Intention: Enrique Ybarra

Tue. NO weekday Mass @ IC

Wed. 5:30 pm       HSP weekday Mass

Sat. 3:30 pm       Immaculate Conception Confessions 
4:00 pm       Immaculate Conception Mass      

Msgr. Chris
Intention: Patricia Beno

Sun. 8:00 am       Historic St. Patrick Mass 
Msgr. Chris

9:30 am       Historic St. Patrick Confessions                                                                               
10:00 am     Historic St. Patrick Mass                                    

Msgr. Chris
10:30 am     Immaculate Conception Confessions                           
11:00 am     Immaculate Conception 

Fr. Rudi
Intention: Marvin Hinson Sr.

Immaculate Conception

Finance Committee Parish Council
Bill Carroll Linda Garcia
John Madigan         John Madigan
Fred Mahaney Fred Mahaney 
Tom Meagher Barb Marquis
Mike Young Louann Meagher

Mary Jo Pilcher
Judy Westmeyer

We continue to update/add to our parish data base. Even if you think we have your correct information, please fill out the 
information below and put it in the offering basket or drop off at the office.

Name ____________________________________________________  Phone #___________________________________

Address _________________________________________________  E-mail ____________________________________

Birthday___________________________________________  Anniversary_______________________________________

Tear here

Upcoming Events

June 11-July 1 Monsignor in Ireland

July 4 Office closed

July 11 Parish Council meeting @ 6 pm

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



WELCOME TO  IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH

“THE DARBY”

STEWARDSHIP REPORT
July 1, 2023- June 30, 2024

Together Let Us Pray

Deacon Tom, James Laberdee, Louis Laberdee, Charlene Laberdee, 
Wally Ibarra, Stephanie Maggiore, Nikki, Soyla Aguilar, Pam Clark, 

Cindy Grey, Fred Garcia, Chivar Fonseca, Jeremy & Jan Schiel, 
Alexandra Hernandez, Nicole Magaña, Angel Lacourse, Mary Kreis, 

Anita Reyna, Donna Haynes, Lupe Contrera, Connie Fonseca, 
Terrence Gregory, Tevin Gregory, Dr. Rosenthol, Angelina, 

Albert & Mary Pirolli, Magaret Gibbons, Mac Mahon, Karen Bergman, 
Michael Simmons, Joe Flores, Bobby Ochoa, 

Fransen, Lupe Lopez Cortez, Jeff Seger, 
Robert Garcia, Dave Wehrmeister, 

Wendy Wehrmeister, Lucy Perales, Mary Bodie, 
Jim Cassidy, Mary Burns 

Pray For Those Serving Our 
Country

Capt. Brian Wood, Army 
Joshua Teneyck First Class Petty Officer E6

Major Jeremy A. Schiel, Army
Major Ryan A Schiel, Army 
SSG Acea Hindbaugh, Army 
SN Trevor Smith, Navy
SGT Monique Losoya, Army 
SPC Elijah Hindbaugh, Army
Vincent Caraccio, Army Reserves
1SG Charles Hindbaugh,II
SSG Joseph Malagon
SGT Jasmine Hindbaugh
LCPL Carlos Negrin III, Marines
AO Alicia Negrin, Navy
PVT Damian Cutcher

Happy Birthday!

6/1 John Flores
Anita Hernandez
Dave Degener

6/2 Helen Yglesias

6/3 Jacob Lipscomb
Ambrose Nester

6/6 Janet Hickey
Melissa Dockery

6/7 James Hollers

6/8 Sharon Byersmith
Emilio Vallejo

Happy Anniversary!

OUTREACH CENTER

Tuesdays 9:00 am - 11:30 pm
*For donation drop off only 

Wednesdays  10:00 am - 1:00 pm
*Pantry 

LAST WEEK YTD
Families served       50 2,427

Donations needed: men’s clothing, food items, household items 
(dishes, utensils, gadgets), grocery bags (the ones you brought 
your groceries home in)

LAST WEEK YEAR TO DATE

Goal $    2,116.00 $  110,000.00 
Sat. Loose $       232.00 $    20,176.00
Sat. Env. $       530.00 $    30,821.00
Sun. Loose $       142.00 $    16,269.01
Sun. Env. $       640.00 $    49,385.10
Actual $    1,544.00 $  116,651.11
Over/(Under) $      (572.00) $      6,651.11

Preservation $    $    11,000.00
General Repair $          $      2,378.00
Candles $        46.00 $         847.00
Father’s Day Flowers     $        20.00
Mother’s Day $        10.00
Outreach                         $      135.00

Mass Count Saturday: 50 Sunday: 84 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH
SCHEDULE & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors
The schedule for July-September is 

going to begin being worked on. Please 
inform Louann or Nicole by June 9th 

if there are dates that you will not be available during 
those months. A sheet will be in the  Chapel for you 
to write it down. You may also call Louann at (419) 
277-2650, if she doesn't answer leave a  message. 
Feel free to call the office and leave a message as 

well.

Minister/Lector Schedule

June 1-2, 2024
The Most Holy Body and Blood  of Christ

Sanctuary Lamp

June 2 Enrique Ybarra

June 9 (Available) 

June 16 (Available) 

Altar Flowers

June 2 (Available) 

June 9 (Available) 

June 16 (Available) 

June 8-9, 2024
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time

Update on Eucharistic ministers refresh 
and begin! The session for those who are 

interested in becoming Eucharistic
ministers, and renewal for existing  ministers, will be 

Wednesday June 19th at 6 PM at church. This      
session will last about an hour, and will include the 

procedures we use during mass, as well as             
information on taking the Eucharist to our home-

bound family and friends. Please plan on attending! 

Registration for religious education will be 
in September, but if someone asks for    

information in the meantime, please get a 
name and address, and we will send them some    
preliminary information! Thanks to all of our 

“disciples”! 

1st Reading Exodus 24:3-8

2nd Reading Hebrews 9:11-15

Gospel Reading Mark 14:12-16, 22-26

Lector Saturday: Dan Streeter

Sunday: Mike Young

Eucharistic   
Ministers 

Saturday: Linda Garcia
Mary Jo Pilcher

Sunday: Marie Irons
Garis Martin

Children’s Liturgy is back! 

We are looking for volunteers to put together 
the Fathers’ Day flowers! This will happen 
at noon on Friday, June 14th, and usually 

only takes about an hour. It’s also a great time to 
visit with fellow parishioners! If you have questions, 

please check with Mary Jo. 

1st Reading Genesis 3:9-15

2nd Reading 2 Corinthians 4:13-5:1

Gospel Reading Mark 3:20-35

Lector Saturday: Becky Crabtree

Sunday: Bill Carroll

Eucharistic   
Ministers 

Saturday: John Madigan
Georgeanne O’Connell   

Sunday: Barb Marquis
Doug Grey

Children’s Liturgy is back! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



The parish office will be closed on Thursday, 
June 6th as we spend the day in retreat with 

our sister parish, Historic St. Patrick. 
It will also be closed on Friday, June 7th.

A big shout to out to Mrs. Mugler's fifth 
grade class for all the food they donated to 

the Outreach Center. As you probably know 
our numbers continue to go up almost every 

month. As the numbers rise, so does our 
need for donations. Thank you for all the 

generous support you have shown and continue to 
show the pantry. Together we can help make our 

community a better place and help feed the hungry.
Sincerely, Natalie Fisher and all of the Outreach 

volunteers

Friends are asking if Fathers’ Day will also 
include a bake sale! Of course! So, again 

we’re asking for bakers and buyers! You all 
outdid yourselves for Mothers’ Day! Hoping we’ll 
have the same great response for Dads’ Day…and 

thanks! 

Are you interested in scheduling a Mass    
intention and not sure how to do so? Give 

Nicole a call in the office, 419-243-1829, and 
she will be glad to assist you! 

We will have Hospitality this Sunday, June 
2nd and Sunday June 9th. We will then take 
our summer break, and Hospitality will be 
replaced by ICE CREAM Social beginning 

on Saturday July 6th and Sunday July 7th! Cones, 
floats, sundaes, and a time to talk….after both 

masses! These will be held every other weekend 
until September! 

Health News for June 2, 2024

Recognizing Postural Orthostatic Tachycardia 
Syndrome (POTS). POTS is an abbreviation for 
Postural Orthostatic Tachycardia Syndrome. Postural 
means it’s linked to your body’s position. Orthostatic 
is related to standing. Tachycardia means rapid heart 
rate. And syndrome means it’s a group of symptoms. 
A condition called POTS can have a huge impact on 
a person’s life. POTS can affect anyone at any age. It 
is most common in women, ages 15 to 50; Its causes 
are unknown. Researchers suspect there can be      
different causes, and each might require different     
treatments.
Source: news in health.nih.gov
Parish Nurse Ministry of Central Toledo: Kathy 
Jeffery, RN, 419-242-1598

Outreach is in need of women sanitary 
products, diapers (sizes 4, 5 & 6) and wipes. 

Any and all donations can be placed in the big 
brown rolling box at the back of Church, taken 

directly to Outreach, or you may coordinate a time 
with Natalie to get your donation to them. Thank you! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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SCAN HERE
to be contacted by a  

qualified, caring Family 
Service Advisor.

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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